
 
 
 

April 11, 2019  

 

 

TO:  ALL INTERESTED RESPONDERS 

 

FROM: Wanda Albright, Senior Buyer 

  Division of Procurement Services 

 

SUBJECT: RFP – 10162018 – Endpoint Protection Security Licenses and Software 

 
 

This is notification that RFP – 10162018 is Cancelled effective 

4/11/2019.   

 

Shelby County Schools  

Procurement Department 
 


